
SGQG Guild Meeting:  June 14, 2022 

Call to order:  10:10 a.m. 

Attendance and guests:  45 members and 4 guests 

Approval of May minutes motioned and seconded. 

Board Reports: 

President:   

Welcome to our 40th anniversary BBQ!! 

Remember to not park on the side of the church building. 

Pick up opportunity quilt tickets. 

If any member has a concern or suggestion, please use the suggestion box or email any of the board 

members.  

 Mail:  San Jose Museum of quilts & textiles request for a donation. 

Barbara Heard asked for volunteers to take over Thimble Bees. 

Vice President:   

No workshop is scheduled for tomorrow. 

If no one signs up for Kathryn Pellman’s workshop, she will have to cancel.  

Treasurer:   

 

 

 

Secretary:  Nothing 

Old Business:   

We need members to head up the 3 main chairs for our 2023 quilt show.   

New Business:    

We need to purchase or accept a donation of a shelf for the back room.  Per request from the church, we need to 

move our library books.  We also need another shelf to house our guild meeting items (cost is about $300).  

Michelle Kelly will donate a shelf.   

Storage units to be cleaned out and organized.  Probably best when the weather cools down.   

Suggestion was made that the Treasurer explain what items came under expenses as well as income.  

Penny Dominici suggested has materials to make bookmarks out of scraps with guild meeting information for the 

2023 quilt show.   

Committee Reports:    

Sandy Honnold received a chemo cap but asked who donated it.   

Pat Bjerke did a show and tell for the round robin quilts.   

Adjourn:  12:20 p.m. 




